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Hwy. 183 to Pulaski Co. Line (Hwy. 5) 
Saline County  
Job 061632 

What is the Highway 5 Project? 
The Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) is proposing to widen 3.2 miles of Highway 
5 between N. Reynolds Road (Highway 183) and N. Alexander Road (Pulaski County Line) in 
Saline County. Currently, this section of Highway 5 is a two-lane, open-shoulder road. The 
proposed improvements would widen Highway 5 to four lanes with a painted median along with 
curb and gutter and match the adjacent Highway 5 sections to the east and west of the project. 
A 10-foot-wide sidepath is proposed on the north side of Highway 5 and a 5-foot-wide sidewalk 
on the south. 

Why are We Meeting Today? 
ARDOT is conducting a Public Involvement Meeting to discuss the proposed Highway 5 widening 
between N. Reynolds Road (Highway 183) and N. Alexander Road (Pulaski County Line) in Saline 
County. We are meeting to encourage public participation in this project. Please provide any 
relevant information to assist ARDOT in developing the best project for this community.  

The format for the meeting is an open house, which means there is no formal presentation. You 
are encouraged to view the maps and materials, ask questions, and provide comments to our 
staff. Your comments are very important and could help shape the nature of future 
improvements. Comments may be submitted through Friday, December 15, 2023.  

What Comes Next? 
Comments received during the comment period (November 17 – December 15) will be reviewed 
and considered in future designs. Roadway design will continue to be refined, and a draft 
Environmental Assessment is expected to be prepared in 2024. A Location and Design Public 
Hearing is anticipated in summer 2024. Right-of-Way acquisition and utility relocation work 
would follow in 2025. This is a Construction Manager-General Contractor (CM-GC) project, which 
means ARDOT uses a procurement process to select a Contractor to assist in the final design and 
to construct the project.  

For additional information, please visit our website at 
061632Hwy5.TransportationPlanRoom.com, call us at 501-823-0730, or email us at 
PublicInvolvement@GarverUSA.com. 
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